Steven SeEe

From: George Papineau <gpapineau1944@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 1:59 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee

My name is George Papineau, | live at
548 King Rd, Tiverton, RI 02878. | surport the bill that allows foot care nurses to care for people in there home. I'm 80

years old need help to properly care for my nails. This service is needed and would help a lot of people. Its make sense
and is very much needed.

George Papineau



